
R. Speigel – Edison Wetlands - Email 
 
 
From: rspiegel@edisonwetlands.org 
To: dargenio12@verizon.net 
CC: maritimellc@aol.com, dwheeler@edisonwetlands.org, dana@edisonwetlands.org 
Sent: 10/30/2010 8:58:48 P.M. Eastern Standard Time 
Subj: RE: Fwd: Cytec Remediation and Restoration 
Thanks for the invite. I have several great ideas moving this project forward but they require 
some time and resources. If you want to authorize Mark and Princeton Hydro to do the leg work 
I will articulate the ideas to him in detail.  
Also if you contact Dr. Wheeler next week I will discuss with him a pathway forward that will 
lead to a successful outcome for this project. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Bob Spiegel 
Executive Director 
Edison Wetlands Association 
PO Box #1208 
South Plainfield, NJ 07080 
Phone: (732) 321-1300 
Fax: (732) 372-7866 
www.edisonwetlands.org 
 
 
The information in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the designated recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential and privileged information. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient(s), you are hereby notified that you have received this email in error and that any 
review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all 
copies of the original message. 
 

	
  


